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Thursday 19th December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support this term ensuring students are prepared for 
school, and able to take part in the brilliant activities and events that have happened at Cox Green School since 
the start of the new school year.  In the last few weeks alone, we have seen the Year 11 students undertake their 
mock exams and practice their interview techniques in ‘You’re Hired’.  There have also been a number of praise 
events for students in all year groups, exciting trips and most recently the Winter concert.  We are looking 
forward to all the opportunities for the next stage of this academic year.  
 
As we look ahead to the next half term, we would like to remind parents and students of our expectations around 
uniform.  When we return after the Christmas break, students should make sure that they are following the 
uniform expectations which can be found on the school website (Uniform).  There has been an increase in 
students wearing trainers instead of school shoes.  Students should wear black, polishable shoes unless medical 
evidence is provided to the contrary.  
 
Please ensure that over the holiday any issues around uniform shoes in particular, are resolved.  We do 
understand that this is a difficult time of year financially to be purchasing new school uniform, so if you need any 
support with getting the correct items, please contact us.  We have pre-loved uniform which can be purchased for 
a small cash donation.  Please get in touch via your child’s Safe Manager or email enquiries@coxgreen.com.  
 
Finally, please ensure that your child has the correct equipment, including a pencil case, so that they are ready for 
lessons.  This should include: a maths set, highlighters, green pens, black or blue pens and a ruler. Students can 
purchase equipment from Student Services.  If you have any difficulty purchasing these items, please contact us.  
 
Have a wonderful Christmas and a restful break.  We look forward to continuing to work together as a community 
in 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Charlotte Morgan-Russell 
Deputy Headteacher 
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